This is for SENIORS!!! Please read and please join the google classroom for seniors!

The Student Services Department has created a Google Classroom as an additional means to communicate enrichment activities, scholarship activities and other pertinent information with seniors.  An invitation as been emailed to every senior's school email address.  If you have an opportunity to remind seniors to check their school email, we would appreciate you encouraging them to join.  To date we've had 212 of 513 seniors join. 🎉


We are also trying to spread the word about scholarships.  


-Kassel A. Smit Make a Difference Scholarship:  Seniors can be nominated for the Kassel A. Smit by a faculty member or they can nominate themselves.  The application can be found on the Student Services website or in the Student Services Google Classroom.  I've also attached it here if you have any interested student ask about it, or you want to nominate a student and send it to them. 🙂  Students can submit their application, essay and letters of recommendation to jpeasley@wcpss.net  by May 8th.  Two Cary High seniors will be awarded a $3000 scholarship.  All students planning to attend either a 2 or 4 year college or university are eligible to apply. This scholarship is to be awarded to individuals who have Kassel-like character traits and who have made a difference through their creativity, inquisitiveness, sensitivity, leadership, respect, fairness, fun, humor and love.


-Cary High PTSA Scholarship:  The Cary High PTSA Scholarship application is available on the Student Services website, in the Google Classroom, and on the Cary High PTSA website.  Two PTSA scholarships are available - (1) $1,000 for a student planning to attend a 4 year college or university and (1) $500 scholarship for a student planning to attend a 2 year school. This scholarship application is to be mailed to the address on the application and questions can be directed to PTSA member Ms. Williams at aleciaw204@gmail.com. The deadline for this scholarship has been extended to May 15th.

-As previously shared in Mr. Bryant's School Messenger message, seniors must fill out the Senior Survey prior to graduation.  The survey can be accessed at https://bit.ly/2rWfdu0.


